
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

23.5.16 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
 

BUTSER ANCEINT FARM: YEAR 3 TRIP 
 
 

A reminder that the Year 3 Butser trip is on Tuesday 7th June 2016. We 
will be leaving straight after registration at 9am so please ensure your 
child is on time.  We will return before the end of the school day. 
 
The whole day is spent outside so it is essential your child has weather 
appropriate clothing.  They do not need to wear school uniform.   
Ideally, clothes should include: waterproof jacket, sensible shoes (these 
could be old trainers, wellies or walking boots) and plenty of warm 
layers. The site is often windy and there is the possibility of rain. If the 
children are not warm, they will not enjoy the Iron Age experience! 
 
A packed lunch with a drink (no cartons, cans or glass bottles please) 
should be brought in a suitable bag.  
 
Due to the increased cost of visiting Buster Ancient Farm, we will not be 
visiting the shop this year. Your child need not bring any money or a 
camera. 
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 

Year 3 Teaching Team 
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